
DRAFT 
 

The Public Safety Retirement Board of Pima County, Arizona met in session on the 3rd floor 
conference room at 1750 E Benson Highway, Tucson, AZ at 8:30 a.m. March 4th, 2025. 
 
VOTING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 Ms. Cami Evans 

Mr. Leo Duffner 
Lt. Costaki Manoleas  
Sgt. Hans Goritz 
 

VOTING MEMBERS ABSENT: 
Mr. Michael Hellon 

 
OTHERS PRESENT:  
 Attorney:  Ms. Steve Bosse 

Secretary: Robin Jobst 
Asst. Secretary: Patty Aron 
Mrs. Amanda Joseph 

 
 
Ms. Evans, chair of the board, convened the meeting at 8:31 a.m.  
 
Item 1 on the agenda was roll call.  Attendance as listed above. 
  
Item 2 on the agenda was the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Item 3 on the agenda was the approval of minutes from the meeting held on 02/05/25.  Lt. 
Manoleas moved to approve the minutes as submitted. Sgt. Goritz seconded the motion. Motion 
passed unanimously.  
 
Item 4 on the agenda was the discussion and possible action regarding the reevaluation of Ms. 
Kori Miklos that is due. Ms. Aron explained that Ms. Miklos retired 10/20/2020, and as of 
12/2024, she is at the 5-year reevaluation period for her the Disability Retirement. Ms. Miklos 
current address is in Washington, Ms. Aron contacted the local public service to find a local 
doctor to complete the physical re-evaluation. Unsuccessful at this time with the local doctor, 
Sgt. Goritz motioned to keep making attempts with the Doctor until May and reach out to Ms. 
Miklos to let her know. Seconded by Lt. Manoleas. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Item 5 on the agenda was the review, discussion, and possible action regarding the Application 
for Accidental Disability Retirement for Michael Joseph. Ms. Jobst informed the Board that the 
P5-LB-A needs to be completed by the Board and that the answer to #3 needs to change from no 
to yes. Sgt. Goritz expressed that he had questions and would like to go into executive session to 
get advice from the attorney. Sgt. Goritz Moved that the Board meet in Executive session. Lt. 
Manoleas seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 



Meeting recessed for Executive session at 08:37 a.m. 
 
Meeting reconvened at 8:57 a.m. 
 
Ms. Evans moved agenda item 7 which was a call to the public and ask Ms. Jospeh if she would 
like to speak. Ms. Joseph spoke on behalf of Mr. Joseph. She talked about the efforts of his 
recovery for his addiction. She expressed concerns with mental health challenges in Law 
Enforcement being cleared for duty verse a physical health incident and being cleared for duty. 
Ms. Evans informed Ms. Joseph that the time has been reached and asked if the Board was ready 
to make a motion.  
 
Mr. Duffner motioned the Board to correct answer 3 on the P5 LB A from No to Yes.  Seconded 
by Lt. Manoleas. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Mr. Duffner motioned to accept Dr. Bradley Johnson’s report as a finding of fact. Lt. Manoleas 
seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Mr. Duffner motion to disapprove the application based on the findings of fact and the change to 
the Form on P5 LB A. Lt. Manoleas seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Item 6 on the agenda was other Board business. Lt. Manoleas is retiring, and this will be his last 
meeting. The secretaries will start the nomination and host an election to fill his seat.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:08am. 
 
 
 
Robin Jobst  
Secretary  


